
Hi there
 I've never made any objection to a building proposal  before  but this time I felt I just had to 
strongly oppose the above proposed development of a boarding house  at 195-197 Sydney 
Road. DA 2018/1708.
 It  looks bad based  on the huge number of units being proposed, and the residents will be  
transient. I live very close by and strongly resent  this development being hoisted upon me, just 
having it even being proposed, makes my blood boil!!!
It is completely out of character with Fairlight and does not belong here.

Helena Northey 
267 Sydney Rd
Fairlight 

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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